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SHCC LISTSERV #76 
 
The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important, time-sensitive information about the administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.


Sent: Monday, March 29, 2010 10:40 AM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ#76 - Back to Basics Training

SHCC, in response to your request for a basic training session for new site managers, is starting a Back to Basics workshop.  The workshop will be held quarterly, and will be at different locations in Texas and Arkansas.  Our first workshop is scheduled for April 14-15, 2010 in Brownsville, Texas. We previously sent out an evite to properties in South Texas.  We still have 20 openings available.  For more information regarding the content of the workshop and the location, please click on the following link to register online.  

http://www.eventbrite.com/event/562715096
Future dates and trainings for the SHCC Back to Basics workshop are as follows. 

Summer 2010 - Lubbock, Texas vicinity

Fall 2010 - El Paso, Texas vicinity

Winter 2010 - Jonesboro, Arkansas vicinity



